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Solidarity With the Working Class of Greece

All militant support to general strike called by PAME on December 8

Nazionale, 07/12/2016

We salute the resistance of  the Greek working class that,  on December 8,  will go  on

general  strike called by PAME against the anti-popular policies imposed by Syriza and by

EU .  

While the ITUC  tries  to hide the responsibility of Syriza Government and the criminal nature

of EU, we want to reaffirm our internationalist and militant support to the Greek workers  and

to the  PAME, a  fraternal organization of  WFTU, that are conducting  a clear and  harsh

struggle to defend the real interest and needs of the working class.
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